
 

Ref. No. 113/23-24         Date: 06-11-2023 

 

TO WHOM IT MAY CONCENRN 

 

This is for all concerned that BDO, Jamalpur, Purba Bardhaman and other state government 

officials will visit our college at 12-30 PM of November 08, 2023 (Wednesday) to interact with 

the students related to “Admission in Civil Services Batch 2024” which will be arranged at the 

Satyendranath Tagore Civil Service Study Centre, Government of West Bengal, Purba 

Bardhaman in near future. All the students are requested positively to remain present in the 

college during the interacting session as mentioned above.   

 

                                                                                                                                                    

                                                                               (Shrabanti Banerjee) 

                                                   Principal, Jamalpur Mahavidyalaya 

                                                                                                                                                     Jamalpur, Purba Bardhaman 

 

 


